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Dear Board Of Grune,
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Marcia Knowlton
Soldotna, AK

(907)-598-0950

I am writing to a�k you to REJECT Proposition 90 and please do not consider the two yc1rr
implementation as suggested by the WSF's Kevin Kehoe. His Proposal i� a threat to the
agricultural community and could be seen as quite sell�serving without taking into consideration
the impact on the quality oflife for others involved. As written the proposal itse\fls flawed and
far too vague. and includes too many unanswered provisions. Don't pass a flawed proposal that 
is based on poor public process and lack of involvement of al I stakeholders. Don't pass a
proposal that leaves so many issues and requirements unanswered.

I completely disagree with Aaron Blonmquist to remove Goats and Sheep from the "Clean" List.
This will cause the agricultural community to "fight" as our rights are under attack and would 
now move our li1cus to protecting ourselves and otIT freedoms instead of addre�sing the potential
problem of wild and domestic co-mingling. This me,ms more time will pass and unnecessary
energy and funds spent on protection instead of removing the danger and allowing us to focus on
a constructive cooperative plan taking hoth sides into consideration. 

The agricultural community needs a clear signal that we are not wider attack so that we can focus
on a solution as opposed to focusing on protection of our rights. As a responsible citi:i:en I think
that wild and domestic goats both need to be considered and Proposition 90 docs not do that. 

Thank ou for your time ;;rid consideration on this mailer.
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